
          December 15, 2017 

 

 

Dear Retiree,         

We hope that you and your family are doing well and we hope that you have enjoyed 

many years of the Our Time Retiree Newsletter.  

 

We would like to thank Charlie Muhs, and his wife, Dottye Muhs, for their enduring 

personal commitment and care that they have put into editing and writing the newsletter 

for these many, many years; however, the time has come for the FAA Human Resource 

Management Office to discontinue sending out copies of the newsletter.  Enclosed will 

be the last newsletter mailed out to you, we hope you enjoy reading it and as a 

reminder, the Our Time Retiree Newsletter is still available online at: 

www.ourtimeonline.com. 

     Sincerely,  

 

     Karen J. Williams  

     Human Resource Management Office        


